
 

Memo 
Date: April 17, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and Chancery Staff 
 
From: Tom Hardy, Director, Office of Information Technology 
 
Re:  Email Fraud Alert – Water Needed in South Sudan 

 
 

Recently, one of our parishes was contacted by a priest asking for donations to 
install plastic water tanks to help its parish, orphanage school and refugee 
camp in the Diocese of Rumbek, South Sudan. 

Please note that there is no St. Paul & Paul Catholic Church in the Diocese of 
Rumbek. 

If you receive this or any other fraudulent emails, please delete 
immediately. 

Please follow your parish procedures when providing financial assistance. 
When in doubt, please contact the Office of Information Technology for further 
instructions. 

Thank you. 

Tom Hardy  
404.920.7454 - Direct  
thardy@archatl.com   
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